
05 February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
February Half-Term A Level Support Programme  
 
I am writing to inform you that during the February half-term, the school will be holding 
revision sessions for our A level sixth form students. Teaching staff will supervise the 
days, offering help and advice. The programme is as follows: 
 

Subject Day Time Classroom 
Economics Tuesday  

 
9am – 12noon L205 

History  Friday  
 

9am – 10am  B13 

Politics Friday  10am – 11am  B13 

    

 
All students currently studying any of the above subjects are required to attend 
these sessions.  
 
All students that arrive on the day will be asked to sign in. This is a legal requirement and 
will help the school monitor student attendance over these days. As these sessions are 
not during school time, students are welcome to wear casual clothes. 
 
Finally, it is important to note that students are restricted to the allocated classrooms, 
which occur on a given day. This is for health and safety requirements, due to the work 
and maintenance that takes place over the week. There will also be no catering facilities 
available on site during the sessions and so, students should bring in a packed lunch.   
 
If you have any queries or your child cannot attend for any reason, please do not hesitate 
to contact the sixth form team via sfgeneral@uhs.org.uk.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
A Mangat 
Assistant Principal  


